Notice of Public Hearing for Discussion of the
2023 State Community Development Block Grant Program

To join the meeting virtually: https://us02web.zoom.us/s/84921063458 or 1-699-444-9171 and
enter meeting ID: 849 2106 3458

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Marysville will conduct a public hearing on November
21, 2023 at 6pm at 526 C Street, Marysville, CA 95901 in order to discuss applications for funding
under the 2023 State Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Program and to solicit citizen
input on possible activities to be included in the application and general program review.
Additionally, the City will adopt a resolution for the 2023 application at this time.

The Community Development Block Grant Program Allocation of the State CDBG program will
be published in a “Notice of Funding Availability” (NOFA) each program year. The state expects
to have about $19 million available for the upcoming 2023 NOFA. Eligible cities and counties may
submit applications for CDBG funds under the NOFA for a maximum per application request of
up to $3.5 million.

The proposed project for this NOFA is limited to applications submitted during the 2019 CDBG
Over the Counter submittals for the following project:

Street Infrastructure Improvements: $3,250,000

The project will not cause any displacement. The County maintains an Anti-Displacement Palicy
and can be requested by contacting the person provided in this notice. The County has been
successful over the years using CDBG funding for numerous projects and this may also be
requested by contacting the person provided in this notice.

The City of Marysville anticipates submitting an application(s) under this NOFA. The City does
not expect to expend any Program Income dollars in the next program year/contract term.

The purpose of this public hearing is to give citizens an opportunity to make their comments known
regarding what types of eligible activities the City of Marysville should apply for under the State
CDBG program and discuss the overall CDBG Program.

If you require special accommodations to participate in the public hearing, please contact Nicole
Moe. If you are unable to attend the public hearing, you may direct written comments to the City
Clerk, Nicole Moe at nmoe@marysville.ca.us or 530-749-3901, or 526 C Street, Marysville, CA
95901. TTY: (877) 632-9095/ TTY Spanish (877) 419-8440. In addition, information is available
for review at the above address between the hours of 8 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., Monday —Friday at
526 C Street, Marysville, CA 95901.

The City of Marysville promotes fair housing and makes all its programs available to low and
moderate-income families regardless of age, race, color, religion, sex, national origin, sexual
preference, marital status or handicap.



